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Comments: I am vehemently opposed to the proposed changes to the forestry plan for the Pacific Northwest. Our

forests have already suffered greatly under the chainsaw and our old growth, which provides irreplaceable

habitat and other benefits, are far, far too few already. Our national plan should be restoration and responsible

harvesting, not wholesale destruction. The Pacific Northwest is already suffering the effects of climate change

and cannot afford to lose its forest.

 


